
 

CANBERRA 2018 
Our trip to Canberra this year was a wonderful event for our Senior students.  I can state happily 

that they were a credit to their families and their school at all times. Everyone who attended had a 

marvellous time. 
The major purpose of this newsletter is to acknowledge the generous support of two funding 

sources. 

 
Connellan Airways Trust and Parliament and Civics Education Rebate (PACER) generously 

contributed funds to our camp. 

 
I would like to publicly acknowledge these organisations and to thank them sincerely for their 

support. 
Getting these children to Canberra was a big effort for a small school and our P&C have done a 

wonderful job raising the money but the help of PACER and Connellan was the icing on the cake 

and I want to thank these organisations again for their generous support. 

 

Paul Noble 

Principal 
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Important Dates 

21st September– Last Day 

of Term 3  

8th October-  Term 4  

begins 

12th October–  

Rangelands Photo  

competition closes 


